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Comments: | am writing to express my concern over the proposal to expand grazing on National Forest land.
Livestock grazing causes substantial impact on the ecosystem, and the proposed changes do not include enough
consideration for threatened species. The Biden administration has made commitments to addressing the climate
and biodiversity crisis that we are in, and expanding grazing on public lands would have the opposite impact.



